Lyme Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes
November 23, 2009 - 6:10
Lyme Center Academy Building

Commission Attendees: Dina Cutting, Peter Mulvihill, Paul Sansone, Tom Yurkosky and Rec
Director Steve Small

Steve gave his report on basketball results to date. Basketball has 46 sign ups so far, last year
there were 58. Steve has concern about this year’s numbers, as basketball is an expensive
sport for the town. Steve has been asked to look at whether we should be charging the same
fee for all sports offered by the Rec Commission. Steve also requested, and it was agreed, that
we should start signups for basketball earlier next year.

Minutes from the 10/26/09 meeting were reviewed, Tom made a motion to accept the
minutes, seconded by Peter and approved by a unanimous vote.

There was a discussion about the tennis courts, which are beginning to develop some major
cracks again. The tennis courts were resurfaced in July 2007. Steve will call Mr. Foote to look at
the courts now and advise us whether it makes sense for the cracks to be fixed before winter.

It was determined that we need to form a sub-committee of the Recreation Commission to
study the development of a bike path from downtown to Post Pond. Peter and Paul will be on
the committee along with Dave Celone. We will be looking for other members for this sub-
committee.

There is no news on the Dredge and Fill permit. We expect to hear from the NH Department of
Environmental Services toward the end of December. There was discussion regarding the
language on the conservation easement. Dina will talk to Jae about whether we need to amend
the language.

Paul made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:10, seconded by Peter, approved by a
unanimous vote.

Our next meeting will be Monday December 28",

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Yurkosky



